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AH Committee

From: Ginger Prince <giprince@hawaii.rr.com>
Sent: Saturday, June 15, 2019 8:08 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Ag to urban

Aloha, 
 
I am strongly against the zoning change from ag to urban for the Makila Rural East and Polanui 
Gardens subdivisions.  This is only allowing additional homes for rich visitors to purchase our land 
and not for local residents.  The infrastructure in Launiupoko is not healthy enough to support 
further development.  We need local housing first before anything. 
 
Respectfully, 
Ginger Prince 
 
Aloha.  Ginger's iPad  
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